
What an incredible whirlwind of a term it has been! Another fantastic chapter in the Garrett House story comes
to a close, and what a way to finish, with glorious sunshine to match the energy and enthusiasm of our boys!
From start to finish, the boys have been outstanding, throwing themselves wholeheartedly into every challenge
and opportunity. The inter-House competitions were brimming with passion and talent; our House Recitation
saw Edgar and Seb captivate audiences with their readings, while Kit, Justin, and Oleh gave a valiant effort in
the House Debating competition, tackling the ever-fascinating topic of space exploration. Though the judges
weren’t swayed, their preparation and dedication were second to none.

Sporting spirit was alive and well, with Garrett House giving their all in Senior House Hockey and finishing the
term with a brilliant effort in House Cross Country. A huge well done to every single participant; your
determination and teamwork were inspiring.

Amidst all the excitement, our boys have remained focused as they gear up for the all-important exam season.
Year 13 tackled their Mock Exams with resilience and now turn their attention to the final ones after the Easter
break. Year 10 will also step up for their own exams. With study leave approaching for Years 11 and 13, and
Mock Exams on the horizon for Year 9 and 12, the dedication and hard work we’ve seen in evening prep have
been truly commendable. The quiet, focused environment has been a testament to the boys’ commitment, and I
couldn’t be more impressed.

On the academic front, our attitude grades this term have been fantastic! Many of our boys achieved ‘highly
motivated’—a reflection of the ambition and drive we aspire to see in Garrett House. For those striving for that
next step up, now is the perfect time for reflection: Can you contribute more in class? Can you push yourself just
that little bit further? A little extra reading, revision, or focus could make all the difference.
Beyond academics, Garrett House made a huge impact at the Cabaret, showcasing the incredible talent within
our ranks. It was a spectacular event, and seeing so many of our boys shine on stage was a proud moment for
all.

Looking ahead to the Summer term, there’s plenty to be excited about. The next generation of leaders will be
stepping up to apply for school and House prefect roles, while we prepare to bid a heartfelt thank you to our
Year 13s for their dedication and leadership. And, of course, some of the biggest House events of the year are
on the horizon—House Dance, the Junior Play, and the ever-thrilling House Cricket. The boys are already
buzzing with anticipation, and we can’t wait to see what they achieve next.

Garrett Boys — enjoy a well-earned break, and we’ll see you back, ready to make the Summer term just as
spectacular!
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Boarders Weekly
Activities
We wish to ensure our boarders have a
full and varied programme of evening
activities across the week.  Please find
the timetable for the Autumn Term
below and note where booking for Yoga
and Dance is necessary via the
appropriate form on MSP. 
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The boys had great fun hunting
around the House and garden finding

eggs. Winner of the golden bunny -
Ben!
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Some Pictures from the half term..

 

Year 9 - Teddy 
Year 10 - Tyrell 
Year 11 - Charlie 
Year 12 -  Jakob 
Year 13 - Edgar 

                   Very well done!

Instagram 
Please follow us on ‘garretthousefc’ for all
the news as it comes in. Do share with me

anything we can celebrate

Top of the Positives 
Spring Term - 2025 

Reminders:
Registration 

Reminder: Morning roll call takes
place at 0815 each morning (Mon-

Sat). 
If arriving after this time - pupils need

to report to Reception to sign in (as
House registration closes shortly after

0815). Thank you for your support
with this. 

Start of Term
Wednesday 23rd April 2025

Garrett House 
Annual Easter Egg Hunt!

The Cabaret
2025

The House Debating
Team 2025

House Recitation Team
2025

Weekly snack day always
gets a smile!


